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Santa Clara County Superior Court Issues Clarification on 2024 
Election Mailings 

 
SAN JOSÉ, California (February 9, 2024):  The Superior Court of California, County of Santa 
Clara has received reports of mailings purportedly originating from Court Administration 
regarding judicial elections.   These mailings may contain information or endorsements falsely 
attributed to Santa Clara County Superior Court Administration. We want to emphasize that 
these communications are not issued or endorsed by our office, and we advise recipients to 
exercise caution and verify the authenticity of such materials. In fact, Court Administration does 
not take any position on judicial elections.  
 
Court Administration is committed to maintaining impartiality and upholding the integrity of 
the judicial process. We do not endorse, support, or oppose any candidates running for judicial 
positions.   We urge individuals who receive any election-related communications purportedly 
from Court Administration to verify their authenticity by contacting our office directly or 
consulting official sources.  
 
For further inquiries or clarifications, please contact Court Administration via email:  
ssweb@scscourt.org.  
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